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Fall is upon us and with 
a very little, if any, chill 
in the air, we are moving 
forward with our 
monthly meetings and 
continuing education 
programs.  We had 
another great turnout at 
our October meeting 
and for that I would like 
to thank Barry Santini 
for putting together a 
last minute informative 
and fun seminar.  I want 
to also extend a special 
thank you to our new 
sponsor Martin Ponce 
and Brian Kessler from 
Drill Specialty and Swiss 
Flex.  It is a fantastic 
product and comes 

along with many exciting 
designs and colors.  
Thank you for your 
support. 
One of the issues that 

we had previously 
discussed was the 
elimination of the in 
person practical exam 
in Albany.  A few weeks 
ago, Anthony, Mark and 

myself had a virtual call 
with Jim Morris from the 
United Opticians 
Association.  We found 
this call to be quite 
interesting and 
informative.  The 
organization seems 
committed to bettering 
opticianry and keeping 
up the standards.  The 
goal is to have more 
education nationwide.  
This is just the start and 
what will happen 
remains to be seen.  A 
meeting is being 
planned for around June 
in a location to be 
shortly determined.  I 

(Continued on page 4) 

“The organization 
seems committed 

to bettering 
opticianry and 
keeping up the 

standards” 

JOIN US AT OUR UPCOMING MEETING AT 
DOMENICO’S RESTAURANT, LEVITTOWN, NY 

ON WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2024 

Speaker:  Robert Russo  
Presentation:  Legal  Concepts of Contact Lens Fitt ing  
CE Credit:  1 Contact Lens Credit  
Meeting Room:  We will  meet in the back room this month  

Nov 20, 2024 Robert Russo 

Dec. 18, 2024 IOT 

Jan. 15, 2025 Jobson 

Feb. 19, 2025 Herb Fletcher 

Mar.19, 2024 Save the Date 

Apr. 16, 2025 Save the Date 

May 21,2025 Save the Date 

Tentative 

2024-2025 Schedule 

Our Mission 

 

OANY Views 
• Join us for live monthly meetings on the 

3rd Wednesday of the month and receive 
continuing education credits 

• Socialize and network with your fellow 
Opticians and enjoy the camaraderie 

• Special discounts from selected 
sponsors for members only 

Nov 2024 (available online only) Volume XIV, Issue VIII 



Appetizers 
Bruschetta 
Stuffed Mushrooms 

Salad Choice 
Caesar or Garden 

Entrée Choices 
Spaghetti and Meatballs 
Chicken Parmigiana 
Eggplant Rollatini 
Rigatoni Ala Vodka* 
Salmon 
*All served with Penne Pasta or Sautéed Broccoli except 
Rigatoni Ala Vodka 

Dessert 
Cake 
Coffee, Tea, Soda 

• Dinner is $45 per person 
• 50/50 raffle optional. 
• Please bring exact cash or check for dinner. 
• Can’t make dinner?  Come for the CE credits! 

Dinner Options and Schedule 

For Our November Meeting 

Schedule of Events 
7:00 to 8:00PM  Social hour, meet with sponsor 
   (Cash bar until 7:30PM) 
8:00 to 8:30PM  Business meeting 
8:30 to 10:00 PM Continuing education and raffle 
Please note that no liquor can be ordered after 7:30 and no alcoholic 

beverages can be brought into the meeting room after 8:00 

OANY Officers 2024-2025 

President: Steven Lehrer 

Vice President Mark Cohen 

Secretary: Judith Deucht 

Treasurer: David Cohen 

Directors: Madeline Koenig 

 Anthony Rebaldo 

  Alan Smith 

Directors at Large: Phil Feldman 

 Barry Santini 

Past Presidents: 

 Paul Heller 
 2022-2024 
 2016-2019 

 Anthony Fulco 
 2021-2022 

 Steven Lehrer 
 2014-2016 

 Judith Deucht 
 2012-2014 

 Joseph Monestere 
 2010-2012 

 Anthony Rebaldo 
 2008-2010 

 Peter Bacotti 
 2005-2008 
 2019-2021 
Newsletter 
E-Mail Blast: Mark Cohen 

Official Photographer: Drew Washton 

OANY 
P.O. Box 631 

Oceanside, NY 11572 
516-234-4040 

Email:  office@oany.org 
Website:  www.oany.org 

Regional 
Office of Professional Discipline 

250 Veterans Memorial Highway Room 3A-15 
Hauppauge, NY 11788 
Phone:  631-952-7422 

Complaint Hot Line:  800-442-8106 

NYS Education Department 
Thania Fernandez 

Executive Secretary for the State Board 
In Ophthalmic Dispensing 

The New York State Education Department 
89 Washington Ave. 2nd Floor 

Albany, NY 12234 
Phone:  518-474-3817 extension 180 

Fax 518-402-5944 

• The Opticians Alliance of New York 
meets the 3rd Wednesday of the 
month.  Schedule, sponsors, and 
speakers are subject to change. 

• It is the responsibility of all members 
to sign in at the beginning of the 
meeting.  This means sign-in on at 
least 2 sheets and sometimes 3.  You 
will not receive credit for the 
continuing education course if you are 
not signed in.  Our CE provider and 
that of the New York State Education 
Department prohibit issuance of 
credits to anyone who has not 
properly signed in or has not stayed 
for the complete course. 

• ·If you have received a notice that your 

membership has to be renewed, 
please send in your check today.  
Better yet, if you’re attending our 
upcoming meeting, you can pay by 
either check or credit card.  If you’re 
writing a check from your business, 
we kindly request that you clearly print 
your name on your check so we can 
properly credit you.  We regret that if 
your dues is not paid and up to date, 
you will not receive your CE credits. 

• Donated gifts for our raffle are greatly 
appreciated and will be acknowledged 

• Check your e-mail daily or call any 
member of the Executive Board for 
updates to our schedule for our 
upcoming meeting. 

General Information 
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Take a course today! 
Visit www.ecpadvantage.com to get started.

Live Events
Find and register for 

events in your area from 
any Walman Division.

Virtual Events
Join us for bi-weekly 

webinars on hot topics, 
plus new optician 

training held virtually. 

On-Demand
Take on-demand 

courses anywhere and 
at anytime.

Course Topics Include 
Industry Topics | Product Knowledge | Practice Management | New Optician Training

Choose How to Take Courses

EDUCATION AT YOUR FINGERTIPS  
Live and On-Demand Education on ECP Advantage Powered By Walman

Powered by Walman

877.863.2759 | www.ecpadvantage.com

https://www.ecpadvantage.com/


 

Winner of our 50/50 Raffle 
We could like to congratulate Paul Heller.  He was the winner of our 50/50 raffle at our 
October meeting. 

OANY News 
Page 4 

am looking forward to attending this meeting next year.  We hope to have more updates at our November 
meeting. 
I am planning on attending the November 19 meeting of our Hudson Valley chapter.  Barry will be the speaker and 
hopefully Mark and Maddy will be with me as well.  I’m looking forward to meeting Lisa and other members of 
OANY’s Hudson Valley.  My goal is to keep our members updated and informed about our field.  I hope word will 
get out to some of the younger opticians in the area about the importance of keeping our license strong and our 
numbers continuing to grow.  Please feel free to reach out to me or any other member of the board with any 
questions or concerns.  I look forward to seeing everyone November 20th. 

Steven Lehrer 

(Continued from page 1) 

Our November Meeting is Going to the Dogs 
We are pleased to let you know for those OANY members who will be attending our 
November meeting, we will have a 2 representatives from the Guide Dog Foundation, 
one human and one dog attend our meeting.  Ian, the human, will speak for around 20 
minutes and do a demonstration and let us know what the Guide Foundation is all 
about.  So, don’t be  surprised when you walk into our meeting and see a dog.  Your 
OANY  board is considering  making a donation to the Guide Dog Foundation. 

The Hidden Danger of Progressive Lenses 
In the AARP October Bulletin, there is an article on “The Hidden Danger of Progressive 
Lenses.”  Though this article may seem ominous for our industry, there is actually  a 
silver lining to this with the conclusion that patients should seek out a licensed 
Optician to fit and dispense their Progressive Lenses.  You can read the full story here.  

https://files.constantcontact.com/c07624da001/d00b59c0-29e0-46ce-a8c9-684f34c3e5ca.pdf


Pictures From Our Oct. Meeting 

Photos by Drew Washton 
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Rick Miller, left 

and Brian Gerard 

Chuck Abramson and 

Wendy Hollander 

David Cohen, left and 

Bob Higgins 

Steven Lehrer, left and Anthony Rebaldo 

Thank you to our sponsor and our speaker 

Thank you  to  
James Spina, left and 

Barry Santini 
for presenting our 

continuing education 
course in October, 
“Helping People 

Discover Their Sense of 
Style Through 

Customized Eyewear” 

Thank you  to  
Martin Ponce, left, and 

Brian Kessler  from 
Drill Specialty for 

sponsoring our 
October  meeting. 

Lisa Greenwald 

Peter Bacotti Alan Smith Haydee Foos 



YOUR LOCAL LAB THAT MAKES IT EASIER TO DO BUSINESS 
We are New York! 

47-00 33RD Street 
LONG ISLAND CITY, NY 11101  
Tel 800-221-4170 | Fax 718-685-0404 
www.21stcenturyoptics.com 

Providing personalized service to independent eye care professionals with quality 

products, advanced technology and outstanding customer care.  



www.amsprocessing.com
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News From the Mid-Hudson Valley Chapter of OANY 

Join Us for Our Must-Attend Dinner on 
November 19th at Eleven 11 Restaurant in 
Fishkill.  Earn 2 New York State Continuing 

Education Credits!  
The Mid-Hudson Valley OANY dinner meeting on November 19, 2024, is a 
must-attend event for all Opticians and Apprentices in the area!  Join us at 
Eleven 11 for an evening of networking, delicious food, and insightful 
discussions.  Don't miss this opportunity to connect with fellow 

professionals and learn from industry experts.  Mark your calendars and RSVP to secure your spot at this exciting 
event!  IF you are involved with patients during any part of the eyewear selection, this is a MUST SEE! 

Dinner provided to members, for non-members the cost is $40 per person.  

Registration is now open for our November 19th event.  Register below to see the time, location, agenda and 
continuing education details. 

We would like to extend a very warm welcome to Barry Santini, ABOM, Licensed Optician and owner of Long 
Island Optical, Seaford, NY.   He will be presenting our Continuing Education course and thank you to Bolle for 
sponsoring our meeting. 

We look forward to seeing you again!! 

If you have any questions, please contact us at the e-mail below. 

Lisa and Terri 

mid.hudsonvalleyoany@gmail.com 

Register Here 

Hudson Valley News 

mailto:mid.hudsonvalleyoany@gmail.com?subject=Register%20for%20Meeting
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/mid-hudson-valley-oany-dinner-meeting-november-19-2024-tickets-1071799604469?aff=oddtdtcreator


 

100 Federal Way |Johnston, RI|02919 401-424-9411 www.oceanstateoptical.com
  

 

                   

                                                                    

Our local courier provides overnight delivery to you so the 

work is there when you arrive in the morning.  

Offering a wide variety of 

finished stock lenses on the 

shelves for fast turnaround. 

State of the art AR facility 

producing the highest quality AR  

with less reflection.      

 

Live chat services, live job tracking, order jobs 

and pay your bill all in one place!                       

               

                                                                                     

                                                                       

Our Mission 

To manufacture the highest quality lenses with consistent turn times, exceptional customer service and a 

commitment to keeping all production IN-HOUSE (NO OUTSOURCING). We are dedicated to utilizing the latest 

technologies and techniques to create lenses to provide the best possible vision for your customers. Our team of 

skilled professionals are committed to providing personalized service and support to ensure that every customer 

receives the perfect pair of lenses for their needs. We are passionate about delivering exceptional quality and 

value and we strive to exceed our customers expectations every time. 

http://www.oceanstateoptical.com/
http://www.oceanstateoptical.com/


ATTENTION: Hometown Insurance Agency
is the preferred and endorsed insurance vendor

for OANY members.

Receive Preferred Insurance Rates for:
Liability Insurance • Property Insurance

Opticians Professional • Employment Practices • Umbrella
Workers Comp • Business Auto • Personal Insurance

Contact:

James Small - Licensed Insurance Advisor
jsmall@hometowninsurance.com

(631) 589-0100 ext. 323  |  Cell: (631) 624-5173

We leverage your group’s buying power with
expert coverage analysis and recommendations.

5 Orville Drive, Suite 400
Bohemia, NY 11716
www.hometowninsurance.com





Legislative Report and Other 

Important News in Our Industry 

By Anthony Rebaldo, Legislative Committee 

• The Department of Health and Human Services Office of Inspector General recently 
published a detailed report calling for additional oversight of remote patient monitoring 
(RPM) in Medicare.  Findings included increase of RPM adoption, flexibility in RPM 
service delivery, Medicare RPM oversight challenges.  This puts the RPM industry as a 
whole supports efforts to identify and eliminate fraudulent operations as they 
undermine the credibility and effectiveness and better genuine RPM services. 

• It is now official that the New York State practical exam in ophthalmic dispensing has 
become virtual.  It will be given at different test sites in New York State at dates to be 
mentioned on website http://www.op.nysed.gov.  Look for the Profession of Ophthalmic Dispensing exams.  

I Remember Momma, I Remember Papa 

By The Old Geezer (AKA Peter Bacotti) 

As we hit the 
Thanksgiving 
Holiday, I 
always 
remember 
fondly what 
the holiday 

should mean, FAMILY.  At 
Thanksgiving, we should all sit 
down and try to remember all the 
good times we have shared and 
enjoyed over the years.  Not only 
that, but also maybe, set forth 
resolutions as to what we want to 
be thankful for in the coming 
year.  What a better time than 
now, even though it may not be 
New Year’s yet, there are many 
things to be thankful for and 
things that will make others 
thankful for what we can do. 
I remember when Thanksgiving 
came, Momma always made two 
turkeys.  One was cooked in the 
old stove in the basement, the 
other in the kitchen and they 
were not small either.  In those 
days, turkey was cheap and even 
free at the grocery when enough 

money was spent on the 
groceries.  All the family 
members loved fresh turkey and 
all the leftovers the following 
week or so.  Turkey pot pie, 
crochets, turkey a la king, turkey 
salad and more. 
Goodness, all the veggies and 
side dishes, do not forget the 
homemade pies. Everyone 
chipped in preparing, cleaning up 
and eating. 
I remember what happened one 
year when I was still a young 
turkey, and we all sat down for 
dinner and passed the sliced 
turkey around the table.  My 
brother Chip took three big slices 
of the breast meat and placed 
them on his plate.  My father 
looked at him and said that is too 
much turkey for you to eat. 
Let’s go back a little, my brother 
Chip always wanted tropical fish, 
but father told him no because of 
money constraints and because 
he was still too young to take 
care of them. 
Ok on with the story. My brother 

Chip argued that he could eat 
even more.  Low and behold, 
after going back and forth my 
Papa made a wager with son 
Chip. The wager being tropical 
fish and fish tank set-ups but only 
if Chip could finish the turkey and 
still eat the same amount for the 
second serving.  Boy those fish 
looked nice two weeks later. 
To this day we all remember 
Thanksgiving when sitting 
together at the Thanksgiving table 
for dinner. Let us all give thanks 
and share with others. 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

In OANY, 
From the Old Turkey 
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WARBY PARKER 

Join our team of expert opticians 
We have over 600 certified and licensed 

opticians across our 240+ locations. 
 

Learn more at 
WARBYPARKER.COM/ JOBS 

 
 



1

1. For gray polycarbonate & CR39 lenses with a premium anti-reflective coating fading back to 70% transmission @ 23°C.

NuPolar and Drivewear are registered trademarks, and Camber is a trademark of Younger Mfg. Co. Transitions and Transitions logo is a trademark of Transitions Optical, Inc., used under license by Transitions Optical 
Limited. GEN S is a trademark of Transitions Optical Limited. Photochromic performance is influenced by temperature, UV exposure and lens material. 

Gray-3

Gray/Gray SilverBrn/Gray BlueBrn/Brn Gold

Gray-1

Brown

NUPOLAR MIRRORSNUPOLAR GRADIENTS

BRIGHT SUN OUTDOORS // 	Dark Brown

SUNNY IN THE VEHICLE // 	 Copper

OVERCAST/LOW LIGHT // 	 Olive green for higher contrast

THE BEST TRANSITIONS LENS FOR 
DAYTIME DRIVING.

OLIVE GREEN to COPPER 
to DARK BROWN

ULTRA-RESPONSIVE TO LIGHT
Fadeback in less than 2 minutes1*

ONLY POLARIZED LENSES 
BLOCK BLINDING GLARE! ADVANCED CURVE TECHNOLOGY

For Progressive RX Wearers

Premium Lens Technology for 
Excellent Vision Correction

GRAY BROWN GRAPHITE GREEN

EMERALD RUBY RED

SAPPHIRE

Amethyst AMBER

Brown Copper Green
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Attention OANY Members 

Think Outside the Box 
Help one of our members solve the following dispensing issues 

1. Help, please let me know if you or a reader can solve my problem. I have 
a patient with an old frame they love and want to continue using and 
parts or a new replacement frame is no longer available. The end of the 
temple that butts against the frame front had a metal cover there and fell 
off getting lost. Is there anyway of replacing or having a fix that will allow 
the temple to close properly and come in the same as the other side? 

2. Anyone have a remedy to the problem of eyewire and temple screws that 
keep loosing up or falling out. Patients are not always happy to have to 
come back and have them tightened all the time. 

We encourage our members to join the conversation and create some dialog.   

If you can help this OANY member with a suggestion or solution to these 2 

dispensing issues, Please send your comments to me at moodymet@aol.com.  

We’ll pass them along and possibly discuss them at our next meeting. 

Pictures of Vintage Frames -A Blast From the Past 
At our last meeting, Barry Santini and James Spina, presented our CE course “Helping People Discover Their 
Sense of Style Through Customized Eyewear.”  The presentation inspired a conversation with OANY member 
Drew Washton and myself.  Drew mentioned that he had quite a few Vintage Frames in his office.  I asked him to 
take  pictures of several of these frames and I would publish them in our newsletter, which are shown below.  
With that in mind, if you have any vintage frames in your office, why not take a picture of them and send them to 
me at moodymet@aol.com.   We’ll publish them in our next newsletter.  Thanks, Drew.-Editor 

See if you recognize any of these Vintage frames. 

mailto:moodymet@aol.com?subject=Dinner%20Minimum
mailto:Moodymet@aol.com?subject=Vintage%20Frames




Opticians Alliance of New York (OANY) 
Membership Application 

• Free continuing education credits at our in-person meetings 
• Monthly newsletter to keep you informed 
• Member of the United Opticians Association (UOA) 
• Timely e-mail blasts 

Home Address 
Name* ______________________________________________________________ 

Home Address* ______________________________________________________ 

City *______________________________ State*_________ Zip Code*__________ 
 Use this address as my primary contact 

Business Address 
Business Name* __________________________________________________________ 

Business Address* _______________________________________________________ 

City *______________________________ State*_________ Zip Code*__________ 
 Use this address as my primary contact 
 Check here if you would like your business listed at the patient referral section of 

our website. 

Contact and License Information 
Cell Phone* ______________________ Home Phone _______________________ 

E-Mail Address* _________________________________ License* #___________ 
• Annual Membership fee is $125.  Please enclose your check made out to the Opticians 

Alliance of New York.  You can also make a one-time credit card payment by filling out the 
information on the reverse side of this application. 

• As an added benefit when you join our organization, your first year’s membership is 14 
months starting with the date your application is accepted for membership.  Thereafter, 
membership is for 1 year and is renewed on your anniversary date.  Your anniversary date is 
14 months after your application is accepted for membership. 

Mail application and check to: 
Opticians Alliance of New York 

P.O. Box 631 
Oceanside, NY 11572-0631 

Office Phone: 516-234-4040 
Website:  oany.org 

101724



 D MasterCard   

Cardholder Name        

Account Number       

Expiration Date     

CVV2 (3 digit number on back of Visa/MC, 4 digits on front of AMEX)   

One Time Credit Card Payment Authorization Form 

Sign and complete this form to authorize Opticians Alliance of New York  Inc. to make a onetime 
debit to your credit card listed below. 

By signing this form, you will give us permission to debit your account for the amount indicated 
on or after the indicated date.  This is permission for a single transaction only and does not provide 
authorization for any additional unrelated debits or credits to your account. 

 

 
 

Please complete the information below: 

I  _ authorize Opticians Alliance of New York  Inc to charge my 
credit card 

 
(full name) 

account indicated below for   on or after  . This payment is for 
 

(amount) (date) 

 

 
(description of goods/services) 

 
 

 
Billing Address    Phone#   

City, State, Zip      Email    

Cell Phone #    Cell Phone Carrier   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SIGNATURE  _ DATE   

 

 
I authorize the above named business to charge the credit card indicated in this authorization form according to the terms outlined above. This 
payment authorization is for the goods/services described above, for the amount indicated above only, and is valid for one time use only. I 
certify that I am an authorized user of this credit card and that I will not dispute the payment with my credit card company; so long as the 
transaction corresponds to the terms indicated in this form. 

101724 



The Opticians Alliance f New York 
P.O. Box 631 

Oceanside, NY 11572 
516-234-4040 

E-mail:  office@oany.org 
Website:  www.oany.org 




